
 
From: Lucienne DeNaie  
To: Nancy Rumrill/R9/USEPA/US|||EPA 
Cc: Mark Glick , "Robert D. Harris" , holter 
Date: 06/23/2009 12:56 PM 
Subject: Request for Pulic hearing: EPA permits for Lahaina WWTF 
 
 
 
Aloha Ms. Rumrill 
 
 On behalf of Sierra Club Maui we are requesting that EPA hold an additional pubic 
hearing on the very controversial permits for the Lahaina Wastewater facility.  Our 
Mayor has recently pledged to work towards ending injection wells as the solution for 
wastewater disposal, we need the EPA to come and hear from even more sectors of the 
community, including developers and landowners who were not present at the last 
hearing. 
 
 
 
Sierra Club Maui urges your agency to not reissue the Lahaina WWTF ranting of the 
permit unless additional conditions are placed on the permit as set forth in the letter of the 
DIRE Coalition to EPA. 
 
While they have identified a range of issues and concerns to which EPA has not spoken 
previously or which they have newly identified, they have not provided you with 
anywhere near all the supporting data in their letter. They are in the process of gathering 
these data (and preparing their presentation) and will provide them to you at the public 
hearing we are requesting. 
 
Thank You, 
 
 Lucienne de Naie 
 Sierra Club, Hawaii Chapter Vice Chair 


